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All Graduated Driver License (GDL) recipients will have the 
opportunity to receive free of charge a reflective “Novice Driver” 
magnet for placement on their vehicle for the duration of the GDL 
period.

The DMV believes that it is beneficial for drivers on the road to
be aware of a novice driver behind the wheel.

TheThe magnets are brightly colored and are made utilizing the 
industry's leading reflective sign sheeting material, Diamond
Grade Cubed (DG3).

The magnets provide an additional safety tool for the states most 
novice drivers and their sponsors.

ItIt is expected that when drivers notice these magnets on vehicles 
that they would slow down and give sufficient room to the driver 
displaying them.

The program is completely voluntary and no GDL holder or
sponsor is mandated to utilize this program.

These magnets are available at all DMV facilities statewide.


